3rd-6th Grade Classroom School Supplies (2023-2024)

Hello, Hillcrest Family!

I hope you have all had a wonderful summer! Back-to-school season is here again so I wanted to
share the plan for school supplies. You will find it is very similar to what we did last year.

Rather than asking parents to get supplies for their student, I will be ordering most classroom
supplies, as well as managing their use throughout the year. This helps to minimize wasted
supplies and ensure we have what we need to last us the full school year. Everything will be
ordered and ready for students on the first day of school.

Below is the list of supplies that we will be ordering for your student:

e (48) #2 Pencils e Scissors

e Ruler e Broad Line Markers

e (Colored Pencils e Fine Line Markers

e C(Crayons e (5) Composition Notebooks
e Glue Sticks e Pencil Box

o Liquid Glue e (lorox Wipes

e Pencil Topper Erasers e Dry Erase Markers

e Large Pink Erasers e A Pair of Earbuds

e (5) Folders

The total cost of the school supplies ordered by the school, will be $55 per student. This
payment can be made by check, cash or online and should be turned in at registration on
August 13, or by Friday, August 18.

Parents will be responsible for sending a few things as well. Below is a list of those items:

e Backpack e Lunchbox
e Reusable Water Bottle e 3 Boxes of Kleenex

Please do not send sticky notes, extra pencil boxes/cases, or pencil sharpeners, as students have
struggled to manage these items in past years.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by email or text to discuss them. I am
looking forward to a wonderful year full of learning and growing. I can’t wait to see everyone
back in the classroom!

Thank you!
Ashton McMillen

Email: miss.mcmillen.teacher@gmail.com
Cell Phone: 417-818-0161
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